
 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
Construction Begins on Okeechobee Road 

in Miami-Dade County 

 

 

On Monday, January 11, 2021, construction activities are scheduled to begin along 

Okeechobee Road/US 27 from west of Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 821 to east of 

NW 107 Avenue and along the northbound Florida’s Turnpike entrance ramp from 

Okeechobee Road, in Miami-Dade County. 

Work in this area includes: 

• Drainage improvements along the frontage road 

• Constructing a new eastbound Okeechobee Road to southbound Turnpike entrance 

ramp and a new northbound Turnpike exit ramp to eastbound Okeechobee Road 

• Constructing an additional lane in each direction on Okeechobee Road between just 

west of the Turnpike and just east of NW 107 Avenue 

• Constructing an additional lane on NW 107 Avenue between NW 127 Street and 

Okeechobee Road 

Construction will take place during both daytime and nighttime hours. Lane closures will 

generally take place during off-peak hours to minimize traffic congestion and delays for 

most drivers. Efforts will be made to limit traffic and noise disruptions, but lane closures 

and detours will be necessary to accomplish the improvements. 

Closures will be announced in advance in Florida’s Turnpike South Florida and Treasure 

Coast Weekly Lane Closures and Work Zone Advisory. To receive a copy of the weekly 

traffic advisory or periodic project updates, please contact Community Outreach 

Specialist Yasir Mercado at (954) 934-1138 or at Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us. 

This work is part of the widening project along Florida’s Turnpike between NW 106 Street 

and Interstate 75 and includes widening Okeechobee Road between west of Florida’s 

Turnpike and east of NW 107 Avenue. Please note that this schedule may change due to 

inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise thanks you for your patience while we complete this 

important project. 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
305-964-4861 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

yasir.mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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